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1 December 2023

Dear Parent

We wrote to you previously to explain that we were working closely with Birch Hill Primary School
and Nursery with a view to the school joining Maiden Erlegh Trust.

We are delighted to announce that Birch Hill Primary School and Nursery has today, 1 December
2023, formerly joined the Trust and in so doing establishes our Primary Hub. This is a very exciting
time for both Birch Hill Primary School and Nursery but also our Trust more widely and we know
that the collaboration will serve to enrich all those within our community of schools.

There are some exciting plans being developed for the school and we look forward to sharing
these with you over the coming weeks and months. These plans align with our Trust values of
Aiming High, Being Inclusive and Working Together to ensure that all our children have a safe
and happy experience whilst benefitting from a broad and enriching curriculum.

We look forward to the future with a huge sense of optimism but in the meantime, please do not
hesitate to contact us if you have any questions.

Yours sincerely

Jonathon Peck Michael Dillon
Chief Executive Officer Headteacher
Maiden Erlegh Trust Birch Hill Primary School and Nursery
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